
NJLA Presenter Policy 

The New Jersey Library Association believes all employees of New Jersey Libraries 
have a vested interest in supporting their state association.   We also believe the benefit 
of presenting on a topic at an NJLA event in front of one’s peers, attending other 
programs at the event and taking advantage of networking opportunities provides 
considerable value and professional development. 
 
Therefore, all presenters who are employees of a New Jersey library are required to pay 
for registration for the event at which they are presenting if they plan to attend any other 
part of the event.  If a presenter is not registered for the event, they may only attend the 
component of the event at which they are presenting.  They may not attend any other 
programs, special events or meal functions. 
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